
                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you want to learn more about how to keep young 

people safe online? 

Western Health & Social Care Trust invites you to an evening with Wayne Denner 

Supporting parents, teachers, youth workers and community leaders 

Wednesday 25th November 2015 

7.30pm 

Strule Arts Centre, Omagh 

Numbers are limited for this event. To register please contact the Health Improvement Department: 

health.improvement@westerntrust.hscni.net or (028) 71 86 5127 
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